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October 8, 2020 

 

Dear St. Aidan’s Congregation: 

 On behalf of St. Aidan’s Vestry, I am pleased and excited to announce that the Reverend 

Esther Kramer has accepted the call to be our part-time priest-in-charge. Reverend Kramer will 

begin her ministry on Sunday, October 18, 2020 with the recorded Morning Worship Service at 

9:30 a.m. We are grateful to the diocese for their support in identifying an outstanding candidate 

for St. Aidan’s.  

 Reverend Kramer has an extensive background with more than 30 years of experience in 

teaching and administration at universities in Illinois, Michigan, South Carolina, and Wisconsin. 

Since 2016 Reverend Kramer has served as Deacon at St. Mary’s Episcopal Church in Dousman and 

St. John Chrysostom Episcopal Church in Delafield. She recently served on the faculty at Nashotah 

House Seminary as Associate Provost from 2016-2019. She was ordained to the Diaconate in June 

2016 and ordained to the Priesthood, August 6, 2020. 

 Together, the Vestry and Reverend Kramer will explore opportunities for you to meet her 

and become acquainted. In this era of COVID, check the weekly E-News and November Stag & 

Staff for announcements about Zoom meetings with Reverend Kramer, Zoom Coffee hour oppor-

tunities, outside visits, or personal calls as we make this transition. 

 The Vestry would like to thank you – the members of St. Aidan’s -- for your prayers and 

ongoing support as we begin another chapter in our faith community. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Donna Dinco 

Senior Warden 
  


